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Further to the FTSE Russell Index Review Timetable - 2023 - Update notice released on 4 October 2023, 
FTSE Russell advises that the Index Review Timetable - 2023 - Further Update has been updated to 

reflect that share and float changes will be announced in line with their respective reviews. 
 

All other details remain unchanged. A full amended version can be accessed via the link below. 
 

FTSE Index Review Timetable - 2023 - Further Update 
 

05 October 2023 

The provisional timetable for the release of FTSE and Russell index review notices for 2023 can be 

accessed via the attachment below: 
   
    

 Review_Timetable_2023_Further_Update.xlsx 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

A us tralia +1800 653 680 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 

Japan +81 3  6441 1430 

London  +44 (0) 20  7866 1810 

New York +1866 551 0617 

  

 

A lternatively please visit our webs ite at www.ftserussell.com 
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